
Entertainment & Activities Report for RESCOM meeting 17 September 2024 

A short report back as I settle into the portfolio. The Village manager has attached the events for the 

next 3 months and we seem to have something for all residents. A very busy time for her, but I’d like to 

take this opportunity to thank her for the diversity of events being organised. We continue with the 27 

other residents that our past RESCOM president thanked in her final report as well. It’s wonderful when 

the load is spread and ownership by the residents is so evident. 

 

To add to the list. 

Chritine has asked me to put feelers out for someone to run a Sunday Music Appreciation Hour x2 a 

month at 6-7pm on the Sunday evenings between the movie evenings. I’m hoping a resident reading the 

minutes will avail themselves for this activity, and chat to me. 

I have been approached to run a ladies breakfast on the same idea as the men’s one, so we will be 

looking for intellectually stimulating guest speakers. This will happen in the new year. please again 

approach me or drop a note in the RESCOM post box with you written suggestions. 

 


